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CPEC brought prosperity to 
remote areas: official 
 
Pakistan Today, Dec 11 
 
https://www.pakistantoday.c
om.pk/2021/12/11/cpec-
brought-prosperity-to-
remote-areas-official/  

SSGC halts gas supply to non-
export industries to manage 
winter load 
 
Geo News, Dec 11 
 
https://www.geo.tv/latest/38
7052-ssgc-halts-gas-supply-to-
non-export-industries-to-
manage-winter-load  

13 previously approved RE 
projects to face open 
competitive bidding 
 
Business Recorder, Dec 12 
 
https://www.brecorder.com/
news/40139465/13-
previously-approved-re-
projects-to-face-open-
competitive-bidding  

Toward a sustainable growth 
model 
 
Business Recorder, Dec 12 
 
https://www.brecorder.com/n
ews/40139431  

Carbon literacy 
 
Pakistan Today, Dec 9 
 
https://www.pakistantoday.co
m.pk/2021/12/07/carbon-
literacy/  

Untenable toll of air 
pollution 
 
Express Tribune, Dec 10 
 
https://tribune.com.pk/story
/2333176/untenable-toll-of-
air-pollution  

ECC gives nod to UEP 
providing gas to SSGC 
 
Express Tribune, Dec 11 
 
https://tribune.com.pk/story/
2333442/ecc-gives-nod-to-
uep-providing-gas-to-ssgc  

EU panel chides World Bank 
over Pakistan energy woes 
 
DAWN, Dec 11 
 
https://www.dawn.com/new
s/1663098  

Guddu power plant damage: 
Power Div wants 
‘independent’ probe 
 
Business Recorder, Dec 10 
 
https://www.brecorder.com/n
ews/40139115/guddu-power-
plant-damage-power-div-
wants-independent-probe  

When will we take Climate 
Change seriously? 
 
Express Tribune, Dec 8 
 
https://tribune.com.pk/story/2
332887/when-will-we-take-
climate-change-seriously 

Coal termed hedge against 
world fuel price volatility 
 
DAWN, Dec 5 
 
https://www.dawn.com/new
s/1662025  

No gas for Sindh, Balochistan 
non-export industries ’till 
further orders’ 
 
Samaa Digital, Dec 10 
 
https://www.samaa.tv/money
/2021/12/no-gas-for-sindh-
balochistan-non-export-
industries-till-further-orders/  

‘Power Day 2021’ seminar: 
minister announces Punjab 
govt’s solar energy plan 
 
Business Recorder, Dec 11 
 
https://www.brecorder.com/
news/40139326/power-day-
2021-seminar-minister-
announces-punjab-govts-
solar-energy-plan  

National grid: Govt to increase 
KE quota 
 
Business Recorder, Dec 10 
 
https://www.brecorder.com/n
ews/40139116/national-grid-
govt-to-increase-ke-quota  

Climate change and Glasgow 
conference 
 
Pakistan Today, Dec 7 
 
https://www.pakistantoday.co
m.pk/2021/12/07/climate-
change-and-glasgow-
conference/ 
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 900MW power plant awaits 
gas supply 
 
Express Tribune, Dec 10 
 
https://tribune.com.pk/story/
2333260/900mw-power-
plant-awaits-gas-supply  

ADB okays $685m loans for 
Pakistan 
 
DAWN, Dec 11 
 
https://www.dawn.com/new
s/1663113 

Consumers to pay Rs4.7 per 
unit extra for October power 
usage 
 
DAWN, Dec 10 
 
https://www.dawn.com/news/
1662935/consumers-to-pay-
rs47-per-unit-extra-for-
october-power-usage  

 

 Global LNG: Asian LNG prices 
rise helped by South Korean 
winter demand 
 
Business Recorder, Dec 10 
 
https://www.brecorder.com/n
ews/40139206/global-lng-
asian-lng-prices-rise-helped-
by-south-korean-winter-
demand  
 

ADB approves $300m for 
Pakistan's energy sector 
 
Geo News, Dec 11 
 
https://www.geo.tv/latest/3
87162-asian-development-
bank-approves-385m-to-
help-improve-livability-in-kp  

NEPRA allows Rs4.75 per unit 
hike in power tariff 
 
Express Tribune, Dec 10 
 
https://tribune.com.pk/story/2
333292/nepra-allows-rs475-
per-unit-hike-in-power-tariff  

  
 
 

 Biogas Potential of Pakistan 
 
Pakistan Today, Dec 9 
 
https://www.pakistantoday.co
m.pk/2021/12/09/biogas-
potential-of-pakistan/ 

MoU signed for two solar 
parks in city 
 
DAWN, Dec 11 
 
https://www.dawn.com/new

s/1663035 

Fuel charges adjustment: 
NEPRA notifies Rs4.74 hike in 
electricity price 
 
Geo News, Dec 9 
 
https://www.geo.tv/latest/386
759-fuel-charges-adjustment-
nepra-notifies-rs474-hike-in-
electricity-price  
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 LNG prices fall with fewer 
cargoes in December 
 
DAWN, Dec 9 
 
https://www.dawn.com/news
/1662751  

ADB approves $685m for 
energy, health sectors 
 
Business Recorder, Dec 11 
 
https://www.brecorder.com/
news/40139347  

Power Div authorised to 
recover ‘excess profit’ from 
NCPL 
 
Business Recorder, Dec 9 
 
https://www.brecorder.com/n
ews/40138854/power-div-
authorised-to-recover-excess-
profit-from-ncpl  

  

 RLNG price reduced 
 
Business Recorder, Dec 9 
 
https://www.brecorder.com/n
ews/40138855   

350MW solar park to 
provide cheap electricity to 
Karachi 
 
Express Tribune, Dec 11 
 
https://tribune.com.pk/story
/2333414/350mw-solar-park-
to-provide-cheap-electricity-
to-karachi 

Karachiites to pay Rs7.22bn 
more for power used in 
September 
 
DAWN, Dec 8 
 
https://www.dawn.com/news/
1662532/karachiites-to-pay-
rs722bn-more-for-power-used-
in-september  

  

 OGRA reduces RLNG prices 
 
Express Tribune, Dec 9 
 
https://tribune.com.pk/story/
2333082/ogra-reduces-rlng-
prices 

ADB approves $300m to 
strengthen Pakistan’s energy 
sector 
 
Pakistan Today, Dec 10 
 
https://profit.pakistantoday.c
om.pk/2021/12/10/adb-
approves-300m-to-
strengthen-pakistans-energy-
sector/ 

FCA for September: KE tariff 
hiked by Rs3.76 
 
Business Recorder, Dec 8 
 
https://www.brecorder.com/n
ews/40138548/fca-for-
september-ke-tariff-hiked-by-
rs376  

 

 UAE gas company to invest 
$15m in Pakistan, set up 
industrial plant 

China gifts 7,000 saplings for 
TBTTP programme  
  

CASA-1000 project: NTDC MD 
anticipates one-year delay 
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Geo News, Dec 9 
 
https://www.geo.tv/latest/38
6640-uae-gas-company-to-
invest-15mn-in-pakistan-set-
up-industrial-plant  

DAWN, Dec 9 
 
https://www.dawn.com/new
s/1662766  

Business Recorder, Dec 8 
 
https://www.brecorder.com/n
ews/40138493/casa-1000-
project-ntdc-md-anticipates-
one-year-delay  

 Low gas pressure hits 
residents in Taxila 
 
DAWN, Dec 8 
 
https://www.dawn.com/news
/1662476  

Climate technologies 
 
Business Recorder, Dec 8 
 
https://www.dawn.com/new
s/1662599 

 
Five ways to bring down your 
electricity bill 
 
 
Business Recorder, Dec 8 
 
https://www.brecorder.com/n
ews/40138527/five-ways-to-
bring-down-your-electricity-bill  

 

 Govt's cruel measures 
crushing poor, economy: 
Shehbaz on electricity price 
hike 
 
Geo News, Dec 8 
 
https://www.geo.tv/latest/38
6421-govts-cruel-measures-
crushing-poor-economy-
shahbaz-criticises-electricity-
price-hike  

Nowshera project matches 
clean energy plans 
 
Express Tribune, Dec 7 
 
https://tribune.com.pk/story
/2332784/nowshera-project-
matches-clean-energy-plans 

NEPRA notifies Rs3.75 hike in 
electricity price for Karachi 

Geo News, Dec 7 

https://www.geo.tv/latest/386
265-nepra-notifies-rs375-hike-
in-electricity-price-for-karachi  

 

 Pakistan Stream Gas Pipeline 
Project: Pakistan, Russia to 
sign draft shareholders 
accord by Feb 15, 2022 
 

 Govt set to appoint MDs of 
energy firms 

Express Tribune, Dec 7 
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Business Recorder, Dec 7 
 
https://www.brecorder.com/n
ews/40138213/pakistan-
stream-gas-pipeline-project-
pakistan-russia-to-sign-draft-
shareholders-accord-by-feb-
15-2022  

https://tribune.com.pk/story/2
332778/govt-set-to-appoint-
mds-of-energy-firms  

 Winter: power plants to get 
extra RLNG 
 
 
Business Recorder, Dec 6 
https://www.brecorder.com/n
ews/40138035/winter-power-
plants-to-get-extra-rlng  
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